
PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 
 

THE TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) 
REGULATIONS 2012 (REGULATION 14) 

 
ADOPTION STATEMENT 

 
DUDLEY PORT SUPPLEMENTARY PLANNING DOCUMENT 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council adopted its 
Dudley Port Supplementary Planning Document on 13 December 2017 in 
accordance with the above regulations.  The Dudley Port Supplementary Planning 
Document was approved by the Council on 13 December 2017 and came into effect 
from 13 December 2017. 
 
The Dudley Port Supplementary Planning Document has been prepared to highlight 
how the area stretching from Oldbury Town Centre to Dudley Port can adopt Garden 
City Principles to create an environment which will improve the quality of life for 
those living, working or visiting the area. 

This includes improving accessibility to housing and employment, nature and green 
spaces through more intense use of the canal network and the public transport 
provision, especially with the potential for Dudley Port Railway Station becoming an 
Interchange for rail, bus and Midland Metro. 

Copies of this Adoption Statement, the Consultation Statement and the Dudley Port 
Supplementary Planning Document are available online at www.sandwell.gov.uk and 
are available for public inspection during normal office hours at: 
 

 Planning Reception, Sandwell Council House, Freeth Street, Oldbury, West 
Midlands, B69 3DE. 
 

 Great Bridge Library, Sheepwash Lane, Tipton, DY4 7JF 
 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt the Dudley Port 
Supplementary Planning Document may apply to the High Court for permission to 
apply for judicial review of that decision.  Any such application must be made 
promptly and in any event not later than 13 March 2018 (should be no later than 3 
months after the date on which the supplementary planning document was adopted). 
 
For further information please contact Planning Regeneration, Sandwell Council 
House, Freeth Street, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 3DE, by telephone on 0121 569 
4055 or by email to ldf_planning@sandwell.gov.uk. 
 


